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Dear Colleague 

 

At the last UNC AUG Sub-committee meeting, it was agreed that the AUGE would provide an early 

update on the progress of their analysis of meter temperature together with a view of the proposed 

approach. We are pleased to confirm that this has now been published on JoT. 

 

Although the document is primarily for information, the AUGE would welcome any early feedback. We 

will consider any points raised when developing the Proposed AUGS. Any feedback received will be 

treated as being an early response to the consultation period due to begin after publication of the 

Proposed AUGS. Formal responses to any feedback will therefore be provided as part of the consultation 

process. 

 

The AUG Expert would like to thank you for your support and cooperation. Please provide any feedback 

via the AUGE mailbox (auge.software@dnvgl.com).  

Sincerely 

for DNV GL 

Tony Perchard 

Principal Consultant 


